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RICHMOND-Dr. Antionette V. Irving, Sheriff, and Richmond City Sheriff’s Office 

members will be hosting their 7th Annual Day of Grace, Faith, & Hope. This event will 

be held on Wednesday, January 1, 2025, New Year’s Day from 1:00 p.m. until 2:30 

p.m. at the Richmond City Justice Center at 1701 Fairfield Way, Richmond, Virginia. 

  

People of all faiths are welcome to participate as community leaders give words of 

encouragement and prayer for the nation, our Commonwealth, the employees, residents 

housed at the jail, and all the families impacted by those incarcerated there.  

  

According to Sheriff Irving, “This event is an opportunity for us to come together as 

one community in unity as we usher in the New Year together. It is also a time for us to 

offer support to one another.” 

 

This event will take place outside with community leaders, law enforcement, public 

safety officers, and faith leaders. The guests will walk around the entire property of the 

Richmond City Justice Center together in prayer while providing words of inspiration. 
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